From: Miriam Johnson
To: Luckett, Jay P
Subject: Notting Hill

Date: Thursday, September 13, 2018 2:53:07 PM

Dear Mr. Luckett, I understand you are on the development committee for Notting Hill. We are one, if not the first, owners to build and move into Notting Hill. The loss of the pool and all the other constant changes to the development have not been pleasant to deal with. We are definitely in favor of the change from duplexes to single homes but request that the current CCR be enforced when it comes to square footage, all brick homes. Please help us salvage what was once a promising community. Also please enforce the CCR regardless of who ends up building on those lots. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Miriam Johnson

104 Ladbroke Grove Road 40245